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On the eve of the Children's Day, a photo exhibition
"Our Children" was organized in the lobby of the
Polotsk CSMS

The main purpose of the exhibition is to preserve family ties between generations, promote
traditional family values, strengthen emotional bonds within the family, and promote
responsible parenting.

Almost all the specialists of the center brought photos for participation in the exhibition with
great pleasure. The exhibition features photographs of children, their moms, dads,
grandfathers, and even great-grandmothers. The pictures are touching, kind and funny. The
family photo album carefully preserves history, linking different generations together,
reminding of happy moments in life, joyful meetings, first steps and first successes, about
people who are dear.


